Cassell Kristalyn

From: Beth Faulhaber <beth_faulhaber@hotmail.com>
Sent: Monday, April 01, 2013 8:52 PM
Subject: House Bill 3397; Senate Bills 215 and 501

Hello! | am writing in regards to the current ban on Native American mascots at Oregon schools. | would
strongly encourage you to pass the bills that would allow schools to work with their local tribes, something the
tribes (and in particular the Grande Ronde & Siletz where the Molala tribe is associated) asked for, but the
Board of Education ignored. What a great idea...to actually listen to the tribes and allow schools to work with
them!

Please vote to allow the schools and tribes to work together, could be an amazing new history for valuing the
Native contribution to Oregon culture.

Thank you for your time and consideration.
Beth Faulhaber

Molalla, OR
Class of 1991



